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In sutrounding districts, like Natomas, Twin Rivers, San Juan and others, the superintendent
participated directly in the negotiations related to Distance learning. It’s no coincidence that those
districts have reached agreements with their teachers. In recent communication, the superintendent
has indicated that “Completing negotiations on the effects of distance learning and moving forward
with a robust distance learning program is the District’s top priority.” And yet, he has not
participated in a single discussion with teachers--his “top priority.”
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